
Homeschool Phone Call 7/12/2023 

Good evening homeschool families. 

We had a wonderful forum yesterday afternoon sharing information with our homeschool community.  If 

you missed it, the full powerpoint and a video from the presentation are now available on our 

homeschool website at https://www.indianriverschools.org/directory/home_education  In addition to 

the information in those items, Vero Beach Rowing and The Boy Scouts of America were in attendance to 

encourage you all to reach out to them if you are interested in participating.  Thank you to those families 

who joined us, and as always, if you have any questions you can email 

homeschool@indianriverschools.org or call us at 772-564-6091. 

Thank you 
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